
Christmas Lunch Menu: Wednesday 18th December 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If your child already has school meals every day, the above menu will be offered as usual. 

However, if you book adhoc days and your child would like to have a school dinner on 

Christmas Lunch Day, please complete the form below to book the meal and return it to 

the school office by no later than Friday 6th December at 9am. Absolutely no bookings 

will be accepted after this date. This applies to both paid and free school meals. 

 

Christmas Lunch Reply Slip to be returned by Friday 6th December, 9am 

I would like my child to have Christmas Lunch on Wednesday 18th December. 

 

I enclose £2.20 in cash  

I have paid online    

My child receives free school meals  

 

 

Child’s name …………………………………………….……… Class ………………………… 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………….. (parent / guardian) 

 


